
 

 

 

 

Week ending 
23.02.18

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 

We have continued 
consolidating our digraphs 

(ar,or,ur and ow) and 
practising reading and 

spelling longer words with 
consonant blends at the 

start or end (spring, cloud, 
hand).

PE bags

Please send PE bags back in with named 
indoor and outdoor PE kits. We do go out 
in most weathers so warm kit is essential. 
If items have gone missing, please come 
and ask, as we have some unnamed and 

unclaimed items! 
Junk Modelling Request

If you have any junk modelling mbits and 
pieces at home then you no longer need , 
please can you save them for us! We are 

running a litte low.. thank you!

Maths
In maths we have been 

looking at number bonds to 
10 and recording all the 

different ways we can make 
it. 9+1, 8+2, 7+3 etc. It's 

always the same answer! Can 
you get 10 objects and see 

how many ways you can group 
them? 

Next Week
We will be continuing our 

theme of 'People who Help 
Us', focussing on firefighters 
following our trip on Tuesday 

27th February. 
Have you been to the 
fireatation before?

How do they help us stay 
safe?

Cake Sale! 

We had a fantastic amount 
raised in our last cake sale -

thank you so much again! 
We have decided to spend 
the money on 2 new water 
trays for both our outside 

areas.
We can't wait to get them!

Bounce for Books

Your children will be 'Bouncing 
for Books' on Friday 2nd March. 

Don't forget to use your 
sponsorship form!
World Book Day! 

Thursday 1st - children can come 
in dressed up as their favourite 

book character. 


